Alcohol-Free Housing Affidavit

We, the members of chapter of Phi Delta Theta Fraternity, are aware of the
expectation that our chapter facilities and property are to be alcohol-free, according to the Risk
Management Policies of Phi Delta Theta. This expectation has been reviewed and explained to the
Chapter Brothers and Phikeias.

We are committed to upholding this policy as part of our assigned duties as members of this Chapter.
Further, we understand that any violations of this expectation can lead to the suspension of the Chapter’s
charter, suspension or expulsion of members and removal of officers from office by the General
Council. We also understand that alleged or suspected violations of the policy will lead to an immediate,
investigation to be conducted by the General Fraternity to determine if the Chapter has violated the

policy.
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